Ronnie has a new vocation

Our Diocesan Vocations Co-ordinator is being called back to parish ministry.

Ronnie Crossman, who joined our Church House Support Team last year is going to be the Rector
of the Benefice of Beckington with Standerwick with Berkley with Rodden with Lullington with
Orchardleigh in the Diocese of Bath and Wells.

Ronnie said:

"l expect to leave my current post of Diocesan Vocations Co-ordinator in May and hope to use the
next three months profitably continuing to work closely with the team and our interim Director of
Ministry and Mission.

"Please continue to be in touch using vocations@salisbury.anglican.org."

Diocesan Secretary David Pain said:

"Ronnie has made a great contribution to the life of the diocese, and to the community and worship
of Church House in the all too brief time that she has been with us.

"I know that she is going to continue to make a really positive contribution in the remaining weeks
as she works with the new Mission, Ministry and Communications team and with Jonathan as
interim Director to help us consider the future shape of this work.

"Please join me in wishing Ronnie all best for the coming transition."
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